
 

“WHAT WILL MY CHILD BE LEARNING IN 

NURSERY THIS HALF TERM?” 

. LOTS of songs and rhymes, introducing new words and fun 

ways of counting! We will accompany our songs with signing 

too. 

. Counting out loud and quantifying objects in their play, 

beginning to understand amounts, recognise numerals and 

explain their thinking…working out simple problems too. 

. How to take turns and share resources (tricky!) 

. How to follow routines and understand classroom 

expectations; doing Good Looking, Good Listening and Good 

Sitting when they need to 

. How to express their needs verbally and use social manners 

appropriately with their friends and adults 

. How to access our classroom provision confidently and 

independently, choosing what to play with and becoming 

responsible for their own tidying –up too! 

. How to use different materials to create, following their 

own ideas and doing more structured tasks with an adult.  

. How to explore their environment and being bold enough to 

have a go at new things! 

. Becoming more independent in their own self-care; trying 

hard to do things for themselves AND helping others too! 

. Using different materials to Mark Make and explore 

meaning in their work – have a go at recognising and writing 

their own name (tricky but a HUGE achievement when they 

can do it!). Learning some Letter Sounds using the school 

Phonics Scheme 

. Have fun, make friends and learn away from home in a 

caring and nurturing environment! 

 

SPRING TERM 1 2023 

‘Nursery Rhymes are fun!’ 
Dear Families, 

Welcome to a new year of fun and learning at Alverton Nursery! 

We hope you had a lovely Festive Season and are ready to get 

started on the fresh challenges of 2023! Our learning will be 

centred on Rhymes and Songs old and new. We will introduce lots 

of fun opportunities to expand our developing skills. As always 

what we do will be led by the children themselves, their interests 

and enthusiasms. We follow the EYFS Curriculum closely and 

share our progress as much as possible so always keep an eye open 

for online Observations and exciting pictures on Seesaw. We have 

been delighted by the way our Home Learning has taken off and it 

has been wonderful to work in partnership with all of you, let’s 

keep it going! Nothing more to say except everyone GET 

SINGING! 

The FS1 Staff 


